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May 1, 2012
RE: IVIG THERAPY
Dear Provider,

Effective June 1, 2012, the Culinary Health Fund will be implementing an IVIG Therapy Plan Protocol
for all new patient starts.

In collaboration with Catalyst Rx, Biofusion has developed a specific treatment protocol for IVIG
therapy. This treatment regimen requires a team approach between patient, physician and the BioFusion
pharmacist for patient education and adherence in order to ensure appropriate usage and achieve treatment
success.

Beginning in June, if you wish to prescribe IV1G therapy to a Culinary participant, please call one of the
following dedicated contacts at BioFusion:

Phone: 866-202-9552 or Fax: 866-794-4844

James Markis, PharmD Ext. 204
Arlene MNakata, PharmD Ext, 209 BI O F U SI U N
Alan Huber, PharmD Ext. 203 SPECIALTY PHARMACY

Effective September 1, 2012, existing patients using IVIG therapy must be transitioned to the new
protocol.

Thank vou for continued support.  If you have any questions regarding this change. please contact
Kimberly Esau 702-892-7309.

Sincerely,
Hira Vs

Kim Voss
Sr. Director, Healthcare Networks & Advocacy



